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CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR CAPTAIN H, =, KEISKER
‘nd
Subjt Charles B, MILLER, Chief Officer, 5S ESSO PHILADELPHIA

Reft (a) Memo from H.A.Burch for Intelligence Officer U.S5.Coast

Guard, dated 28 July 1943, same Subject. \(\
1. Reference is made to memorandum dated 1 September, 1943, Serial
No. 02209516 regarding the Subject. o 1a¥ >\
e 17

2. The ONI boarding report forwarded by reference (a) was briefed

and the report returned to Lieut.Commander Burch,” The S8 2350 PHILADELFHIA
has not been in a port of the United States since the receipt of the

report in guestion. Action on this case will be taken upon the arrival

of the 55 ESSO PHILADELPHIA in a port of the United States,

r. Eo POLLIO
Commander, USCO
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